
 

BELLSOUTH 
_________________________________________________________________________________________________ 
BellSouth Telecommunications, Inc.      Marshall M. Criser III 
150 South Monroe Street        Vice-President  
Suite 400         Regulatory & External Affairs 
Tallahassee, Florida 32301        
 
marshall.criser@bellsouth.com      (850) 224-7798 
         Fax (850) 224-5073 
 
 
March 7, 2005 
 
Beth Salak, Director 
Competitive Markets and Enforcement 
Attn:  Tariff Section 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850 
 
Dear Ms. Salak: 
 
Pursuant to Florida Statute 364.051, we are filing revisions to our General Subscriber 
Service Tariff.  Attached for filing with the Commission are the following tariff pages: 
 

General Subscriber Service Tariff
 

Section A7  - Fifth Revised Page 1 (Contents) 
 - Third Revised Page 12 
 - Fifth Revised Page 13 

 
This tariff removes the set use fee for payphone providers consistent with Order No. 
PSC-04-0657-NOR-TP.  Attachment A contains an Executive Summary of the changes. 
 
Acknowledgment, date of receipt and authority number of this filing are requested. 
 
Yours very truly, 
 
Marshall M. Marshall M. Criser III (slg) 
 
Regulatory Vice President 
 
Attachments 
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Executive Summary 
 

Introduction
 
The purpose of this filing is to eliminate the set use fee consistent with Order No. PSC-04-0657-
NOR-TP. 
 
 
 














